
TOPSHAM GARDEN CLUB MINUTES   

May 6, 2015 

Presided by President Kathleen Filtranti 

ITEMS DISCUSSED: 

-Plant Sale-June 6, 2015 at the Topsham Town Hall.    Kathleen Filtranti is taking signups for setup Friday 

3-6pm  (set up will actually begin after 4), Sat. setup and sale 8-11am, and sale and takedown 11am-

2pm.  Liz Volckening  has pots if needed and Kathleen Filtranti has soil and compost. 

-At theMedomak District Meeting on May 4, 2015 Vicky Marr was installed as District Director and 

certificates of appreciation were presented to Alison Harris and Barbara Mcharg. 

-Liz Volckening presented the Treasurer’s report.    Checking  account balance (4/30/2015) - $1748.29. 

Savings account balance (3/31/2015) - $2505.56. 

 

-Four plants were raffled off. 

-The library has requested that the tables and chairs that are taken out for the meetings be taken down 

and returned to the dollies.  They also would like us to bag all trash and place the bag outside the 

kitchen door in the lobby.  

-It has been requested that we not use artificial flowers in our displays. 

 -Funds set aside for planting are $250 ($50 for fall) for annuals.  There is also available $800 for new 

library plantings.  We will be replacing the planters at the library as one of them is damaged and leaks.  

(NOTE: THERE IS A COPY OF THE LIBRARY GARDEN PLAN INCLUDED WITH THE AUGUST 2013 MINUTES 

ON OUR WEBSITE) 

-There will be a garden clean up day Monday May 11. NOTE: CHANGED TO WED. MAY 13. 

-Check the website for the listing of speakers for future meetings. 

MOTIONS PASSED: 

-To accept the April meeting minutes (by Vicky Marr, second , Liz Volckening) 

 

Respectfully submitted, Barbara McHarg Secretary 

 

  


